
Diary Dates  
 

DECEMBER 
 

Friday 6th  -   Year 6 Dance Music and 

Drama Workshop at EPCS – 

1.00pm-3.00pm 
 

Tuesday 10th  -  Year 1 Trip to see The Bear at 

Norden Farm 
 

Thursday 12th -  Year 1 & 2 Christmas Play for 

Year 1 Parents  
 

Friday 13th  - Year 1 & 2 Christmas Play for 

Year 2 Parents 
 

Monday 16th  - Carol Concert at St 

Michael’s Church, 

Easthampstead for Years 1-6 

– 10.00am 
 

- Reception Nativity – 2.15pm 

in Gold Hall 
 

Weds 18th  - Christmas Dinner and  

  Christmas Jumper Day (£1.00  

  donation for Daisy’s Dream) 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

Weekly Update 
Friday 29th November 

Attendance Stars  

Classes with the highest attendance last 

week: 
 

1st Place – 6CA (100%) 

2nd Place – 4SP (98.7%) 

3rd Place – 5RL (98.6%) 
 

Charity Events 

We were overwhelmed by the amount of 

donations for our Macmillan cake sale and 

coffee afternoon on Tuesday 19th 

November.  The support for the event was 

amazing and we are happy to confirm that 

the total amount raised was £347.46!  

We also had our recent non-uniform day for 

Children in Need when we managed to 

raise a total of £313.02.   

Well done to everyone for helping us to 

support these charities.  GREAT job! 

 

Lunch Menu Change 

Following feedback from staff, parents and children, we have decided to slightly amend 

one of the pudding choices on the lunch menu.  On days when the choice would be an 

ice lolly, the children will instead be given ice cream if they select that option. 

 

House Points 

The winners of this week’s house point 

competition were AMBER with a total of 230 

points. 

Well done to everyone in AMBER! 

Late Items at the Office 

We are seeing an increasing amount of 

items being dropped off at the school office 

during the morning where they have been 

forgotten in the morning.  Please be aware 

that items coming in to the office must be 

clearly labelled with the child’s name, year 

group and class.  These items will be passed 

on to the children at break or lunch times so 

we do not disrupt their learning time. 

 



 


